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September 2023 

MEET THE TEACHER 
 

Thank you to our parents who were able to meet with their child’s 
class teacher. We hope you found the meeting informative but be  
assured, if you have any concerns and wish to speak to a member 
of staff, please notify the school office. 
 
Our next Parents Evening is Wednesday 18th October 2023. 

WORKSHOPS 
Year 5 

Wednesday 18th October 2023 
Anglo Saxon 

 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY 
School closes for the half term holiday 
on Friday 27th October 2023, at the 
normal times for pupils.  
 
School reopens to pupils on Monday 
6th November 2023 at 8.35am,  
unless your child goes to Breakfast 
Club. 

  Together Everyone Achieves More 
  Our value for this half term is RESPECT 

YEAR 6 SECONDARY SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 
A reminder that if your child is in Year 6, you will need to apply online to Birmingham City Council for their  
secondary school place, no later than 31st October 2023. If you need support with your application, please  
contact the school office. Please note, if you miss the deadline, there is a possibility your child will not be 
allocated a secondary school place. 

 
 
 

MACMILLAN COFFEE AFTERNOON 
Thursday 28th September 2023 

 
A big thank you to all our parents for 
supporting our coffee afternoon and  
generously donating. We had a lovely 
 afternoon and raised £167.00. 

RECEPTION PUPILS 2024 
For those parents who have children due to start school September 2024, you will need to submit an online  
application, which can be found on www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions from 1st October 2023. 

WELCOME BACK 
It’s lovely to see the children settled into the new term and enjoying their learning. Everyone looks 
smart and ready to learn in their uniforms. Mrs Page 

Safeguarding 
 
We are committed to the safeguarding of all children and 
expect all of our staff, volunteers and visitors to share this 
commitment. 
 
Safeguarding Children is: Everyone’s business; Everyone’s  
Concern; Everyone’s responsibility. 
  
If you see or hear anything that concerns you about a 
child’s safety or welfare, please ask to speak to a  
member of the Safeguarding Team immediately. 
 
Our Safeguarding Team consists of: 
 
Mrs L Page 
Mrs F Halliday 
Miss R McKinney 
Mrs K Bowden 
Mrs C Holtham 
Mrs S Worthington 
Mrs T Cherry 
Mr S Hinton  
 
Mrs Jackie White is our Safeguarding Governor 

HELLO YELLOW/MENTAL HEALTH 
Tuesday 10th October 2023 

 
Pupils have the option of wearing yellow on 
Tuesday 10th October 2023 and donating  
50 pence, all money raised will be for the 
Young Minds Charity  


